

319 South Wilson • Casper, WY 82601 • Ph 307.577.4832 • Fax 307.577.4841

October 22, 2021

Oil Capitol Auto Club Ken Lantta PO Box 1861 Mills, WY 82644-1861

Dear Ken,

Thank you for your generous \$100.00 gift received by Central Wyoming Hospice and Transitions on October 21, 2021, given in memory of Anna Carol Kennedy. We appreciate donors like you who help us continue our vision of a community where each individual is treated with dignity and respect at the end of their lives. A community where, regardless of financial circumstances, each person receives care with expertise and compassion. As you give in memory of your loved one, you are partnering with us and assisting others who are facing some of life's most difficult days.

In 1981, a handful of caring volunteers saw a need in their community. They witnessed cancer patients dying without the help they needed in their final days. They saw grieving families in need of love, comfort, and support. Their compassion moved them to action, and Central Wyoming Hospice Program was born.

As we celebrate our 40th Anniversary, we acknowledge our donors' and volunteers' support, which has expanded hospice services to encompass care for anyone struggling with a life-limiting illness. Through your gifts, grief support services are available to anyone in your community dealing with loss. Because of you, Transitions services are available to vulnerable community members who need a helping hand to remain in their own homes. We celebrate the care and compassion that your community continues to exhibit each day.

Thank you for your thoughtfulness in honoring the memory of this special person by supporting compassionate care for others.

Sincerely,

Executive Director

Thank you for your contribution, no goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. Central Wyoming Hospice and Transitions is an exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code; EIN 830249753.